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School Council Meeting 3.30.16 

 

Dr. Sinkler welcomed the parent to the meeting, Mrs. Maynetta Hawkins who has a child in first 

grade was in attendance at this meeting also.  

 

Dr. Ray explained how she would like to increase the score to 60. This was discussed at the last 

meeting but was reiterated. 

 

Ms. Beverly discussed the I-Ready goals for next year.  

 

Dr. Sinkler shared information about the new materials available in the Parent Resource room.  

 

Dr. Beverly shared with Mrs. Hawkins how AVID strategies are being in the lower grades. Mrs. 

Hawkins shared with the group how she enjoys the binders. They allow her to keep abreast of 

what is going on in the classroom and be able to help her daughter at home.  

 

Dr. Ray discussed the upcoming year and how we are in need of a 3
rd

 and 5
th

 grade teachers for 

next year.  

 

Progress Reports will be sent home on April 20
th

and the GA Milestone testing will be April 18
th

 

for 3
rd

 and 4
th

 grades and April 25- 29 for 5
th

 grades. 

 

The next meeting date is May 3
rd

 .  

 

The meeting was adjourned by Dr. Ray. 

 

 

 


